Announcements for 11.18.18

TONIGHT: A Night of Prayer and Healing | We believe that through prayer God can change
lives for His glory. You are encouraged to join us and pray for our nation, community, and
church. Prayer guides will be available. Our pastors and elders will also be ready to pray for
specific needs of healing for those who desire it. Everyone is invited to join us in the
Auditorium any time between 6:30-7:30pm.

Night to Shine Volunteer Registration | Night to Shine will be held Friday, February 8,
2019. Volunteer registration is NOW OPEN! Spots are limited, so don’t delay in picking your
team. For more information, visit the Events tab at truenorthchurch.com. Guest registration
will open January 8, 2019.

November 21 & 22: Office Hours | The TrueNorth Church office will close at 12pm on
Wednesday and be closed all day Thursday in observance of Thanksgiving.

Christmas at the Movies | It’s tradition. The Christmas movies we watch every year bring us
back to the joy, hope, and laughter we long for. Invite a friend and join us for our December
series as we view some of our favorite Christmas movies through the lens of the greatest
story ever told.

December 8: Gift of Hope | As you Christmas shop this season, please consider joining us
for A Gift of Hope on Saturday, December 8, 9am-2pm. Every purchase will provide you with
an affordable, unique gift (handmade bags, jewelry, headbands, bible covers, etc.), and will
directly bless the Guatemalan women who created it. For more information, visit wafj.com.

December 15: A Place to Dream | TrueNorth is partnering with the Family Y to provide for
children without beds in local public housing communities. Join us in building beds and
placing them in a child’s room on Saturday, December 15, 9am-12pm. Those 18 and older are
invited to sign up on the Events tab at truenorthchurch.com or the TrueNorth app.

December 22-24: Christmas Weekend Services | We encourage you to invite friends and
family to join us at TrueNorth for one of our identical Christmas Weekend services. Times are
Saturday, December 22 at 7:00pm, Sunday, December 23 at 5:00 and 7:00pm (we will not
have Sunday morning services), and Monday, December 24 at 3:00 and 5:00pm. Children in
grades 1-5 will attend the service. Ages six weeks to 5K will attend their age-specific areas in
TrueKidz.

April 6-13: Guatemala | We are currently receiving applications for the April mission trip to

Guatemala. This trip provides support for our local partners at El Faro with a variety of tasks.
Deadline to apply with a $100 non-refundable deposit is March 2. Visit the TrueNorth app or

website for more information or to apply. There will be two identical Missions Info Meetings
on Monday, January 7 at 7pm and Saturday, January 12 at 10am for more info on all of our
2019 mission trips.

Spiritual Gifts Assessment | Every follower of Jesus has been given spiritual gifts. These
gifts are unique abilities we can use to glorify God and build others up. Together, as we serve
out of our gifts, we grow and help accomplish the mission of leading people into a passionate
relationship with Jesus.

We have provided a free tool to help you discover your spiritual gifts. It only takes about 20
minutes and you can access it at truenorthchurch.com/spiritualgifts.



